AUTOTd

19 JUNE 2025
4.30-6:30

102 WEST FRONT ST.

COMMUNITY FEEDBACK SESSION: NEW CITY HALL DESIGN

The City of Aurora is building a new City Hall—right on the site of the old one,
which was recently condemned. This is more than a replacement building—it's a
chance to create a space that reflects the values and needs of our growing
community.

We want to hear from —residents, neighbors, and business owners—about
what matters most in your City Hall. What should it look like? How should it feel?
What should it offer?

Hosted by CREATE d+d Architects in partnership with the City of Aurora. Join us for

a short presentation, light refreshments, and an open discussion. Your input will
help guide the design and fundraising efforts for this important project.

THIS IS YOUR CITY HALL—LET'S DESIGN T TOGETHER

Questions? Contact apsen@create-designdevelop.com @ r\) E AT E



